
Brief Letter From The President
Hello Neighbors!

Two quick things:

1. Monday at 6:00 p.m., our new Councilperson, Nithya Raman, is participating in a Town

Hall sponsored by the Hancock Park Association. She represents a district with multiple areas of

single family homes so it will be interesting to see how she manages her campaign themes and the

interests of her constituents. She has received a list of very tough and focused questions in

advance. Register at:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_TiADeMsjS2e_rbIVjyfw0A 

VISITS. I continue to make the house visits I have mentioned before. So far I’ve gotten to most of

Wilton Dr, to much of the 100 block of South Wilton Pl, and to the 100 block of North Wilton Pl, but

the west side only. So if you see someone on your porch, Covid beard poking out around a mask,

soccer ball clipboard in hand, it’s me. And I look forward to talking with you. If I missed you on the

first pass, I’ll try again. 

Thanks,

 .                                                                                                 Bob Reeves, President

PO Box 74605, Los Angeles, CA 90004-4605.  contact@ridgewoodwilton.com
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